MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ron Belmont, Supervisor-Mayor

and Town Board Members

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

June 7, 2018

SUBJECT: Citizen of the Year

The Citizen of the Year Committee is now taking nominations for the **2018 Citizen of the Year Award** to be presented at the It's Great to Live in Harrison Celebration/Columbus Day Observance scheduled for Monday, October 8, 2018.

Nominations can be sent to the Citizen of the Year Committee, c/o Gerry Salvo, One Heineman Place, Harrison, New York 10528.

Nominations must be received by August 31, 2018